
From: Rachael Stevie (CD)
To: "rick klaus"
Subject: SX-22-00017 Klaus - Request for Information
Date: Thursday, July 28, 2022 11:20:00 AM
Attachments: SX-22-00017 KLAUS Site Plan.pdf
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Good morning Mr. Klaus,
 
I have been assigned to your Shoreline Exemption application.  I have attached the site plan you
provided.  In order to continue processing, I need the flooway shown on your site plan with the
distance shown from the floodway to the proposed gazebo location and the new shed.
 
Thank you,
 

  Planner I 
  Kittitas County 
  Community Development Services
  411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
  Ellensburg, WA 98926
  509-962-7637
  rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 

From: rick klaus <rd.klaus@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2022 12:56 PM
To: Rachael Stevie (CD) <rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: Re: Re:
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links,
open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and
have verified the content is safe.

 

Thank you for the information. I will have to get a little more info for the site plan, I will be
submitting it monday morning. Thank you.
 
On Tue, Jul 12, 2022, 10:55 AM Rachael Stevie (CD) <rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us> wrote:

Good morning Mr. Klaus,
 
The site plan you sent for review is close to what would be needed for your Shoreline Exemption
permit application.  Please mark the distance from the “proposed shed” to the property lines and
to both the floodway and Type F stream.  It would also be helpful for interpreting the site map if
you could indicate what direction is north.  Otherwise, I believe this would be sufficient for
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